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Certain symposia will be organized in co-operation with the International
Association for Geochemistry and Cosmochemistry (IAGC) which is meeting
in Tokyo on 7-12 September 1970, and with SCAR.

The scientific sessions, collectively titled "The Ocean World", will consist
of interdisciplinary symposia of interest to several associations, specialized
symposia of the individual associations, and sessions of miscellaneous
contributions. In addition, each participating organization will have its own
business meeting and a general session is planned for discussion of the future
organization of marine science affairs within the International Council of
Scientific Unions.

It is expected that SCAR, in concert with IAPSO, will be mounting a
one-day symposium on some aspect of Antarctic oceanography during the
meetings.

Particulars may be obtained from Secretaries of the organizations concerned.
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